At its meeting on June 24, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report,
as follows:

“It is recommended that the TTC Board forward a copy of this report to (1) each City of Toronto
Councillor and (2) the City Deputy Manager and Chief Financial Officer, for information”.

The Board also adopted the following motion:

“That staff be requested to report back on legal action that can be taken against individuals or
businesses convicted of defrauding the TTC”.



